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PARK CITY MUNICIPAL SEEKS INPUT ON HOUSING NEEDS AND ISSUES 

 Survey available on-line until June 30. 
 
June 20, 2012, Park City Utah 
 
Park City Municipal is asking Parkites to take a few minutes to complete a survey on your 
housing needs and issues. The survey will help the City better understand the housing 
concerns of residents and the local workforce.   
 
Every five years the City prepares a housing needs assessment that looks at housing 
affordability, particularly for lower income households, the level of current housing need 
and the projected housing demand, and identifies strategies to address these needs. This 
plan is also submitted to the State Division of Housing and Community Development in 
compliance with state law.  
 
The survey is a part of a comprehensive data collection and analysis process that also 
includes 2010 Census data, a housing market assessment completed by the University of 
Utah Bureau of Business and Economic Research, interviews with Human Resources 
departments, and local focus groups.  
 
The English version of the survey is available here  Para la encuesta en Espanol, oprime 
aqui.  The survey is available until June 30, 2012.  You can also complete one in-person at 
the Park Silly Market on Sunday, June 24 from 11am to 3pm.  For more information about 
the city’s housing goals or to participate in a focus group, contact Rhoda Stauffer, Park 
City’s Affordable Housing Specialist at 435-615-5152 or by email. 
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6TC9VGV
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/P5CVZC9
mailto:rhoda.stauffer@parkcity.org?subject=Community%20Housing%20Survey

